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June 26, 2020     
 

 
Subject: Honeywell HG1120 MEMS Inertial Measurement Unit – Last Time Buy Notification  
 
Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell is formally providing notification of discontinuance of HG1120 MEMS Inertial Measurement 
Unit. We are providing our customers with multiple options that will enable a successful transition through the 
discontinuance process: 
 

1. Honeywell offers multiple replacement products, contact for more information 
2. Honeywell is offering a Last Time Buy 

 
Our intent is to support the HG1120 for a limited time to allow for future planning by all our customers, 
therefore, we will offer last time buy opportunities to support your needs. This last time buy offer will also 
satisfy any and all support obligations that Honeywell has for this product in all current agreements. 
 
Honeywell is offering a last time buy opportunity as follows: 
 

• The last date to place final orders for the product listed above is Sept. 30, 2020. 
• The last date for final shipments of the products listed above is Dec. 31, 2020. 

 
End-of-life orders are non-cancellable and the material is not returnable. We encourage you to order as soon 
as possible.  Product will be covered under warranty term accepted at order placement.   
 

Email your orders to Honeywell’s customer support team at orders@honeywell.com, or to your preferred 

Honeywell Distributor. If you require further information regarding this notice, (including options on 

replacement parts), please contact Chris Lund at Chris.Lund@Honeywell.com or 763-218-6748. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 

Best Regards,  

 

Chris Lund 

Offering Management 

Honeywell Aerospace 
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